
                   
Cyclones Information Session 

Are you a 16yo or older who wants to know what the Queensland Cyclones is about?  

 

Are you interested in attending interstate National Orienteering League (NOL) competitions and continuing 

to participate in orienteering beyond schools? Do you run 17-20s or 21s and want to take your orienteering 

interstate? 

With the Australian Orienteering Championships in Brisbane in 2025, this is the perfect time to find out 

how you as a 17-20 or 21 athlete (not just elite class) can represent your state, meet orienteers from 

around Australia, and enjoy a social + orienteering atmosphere (like ASOC) well into your twilight years.  

The Queensland Cyclones is Queensland’s team of orienteers who represent the state in National 

Orienteering League competitions (including Easter and AOC). We travel together to interstate events with 

financial support from OQ, compete as a team, and organise various fundraising orienteering events in 

Queensland. 

The Queensland Cyclones will be running an information session at the Gray’s house after the Centenary 

SHS Cyclones sprint. We can cool off after the sprint in the pool, play some games , eat some food, then 

find out about Cyclones: competition, participation, social, uniforms, and everything else you want to 

know. 

                          

 

 



This information + games session is aimed at three groups: 

• Existing Cyclones wanting to recruit and show off their uniforms. 

• Prospective Cyclones (soon to be joining 17-20s, already in 17-20s, or in 21s who want to know 

more). 

• Parents of Prospective Cyclones. 

All these people are invited, women and girls are especially encouraged to attend. Queensland has a long 

history of participation and success in the women’s categories, with notable standouts including Anna 

Sheldon being the only woman to have hit 400 National Orienteering League races, and our Junior Women 

taking out the NOL title in 2022, which requires talent and depth. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When 

3pm-4pm Cyclones Sprint Centenary SHS (enter separately on Eventor) 

4pm-4:30pm All hands on deck collecting controls, then make way to Gray’s house 
(~10m drive or a considerable warm-down jog). 

5pm-7pm Games, snacks, presentations, and questions.  

7-7:15pm Depart 

 

Where: Gray household at 61 Robertson Place, Fig Tree Pocket (10m drive from Centenary SHS). 

Parents of juniors are welcome to attend the information session. ALL attendees should enter on 

Eventor, don’t forget to enter the sprint AND information session on Eventor!! 


